Mr M R Baloyi

Chairperson: 
Portfolio Committee for Public Service and Administration

PO Box 15 
CAPE TOWN
8000 
Dear Sir,
Massified Induction Programme (MIP) Report on Post-Roundtable Consultations
At the end of the Roundtable on SAMDI's Massified Induction Programme (MIP) held on 21 May 2008, I undertook to you that SAMDI would further consult stakeholders, who had raised points at the Roundtable for which there was not sufficient discussion time. SAMDI would write a report on the outcome of the consultations, either clarifying the points, or indicating how SAMDI would be addressing them in the roll-out of the MIP. You kindly supplied us with a summary of the eight points needing attention.
SAMDI accordingly contacted the stakeholders concerned, for discussions. We have since written a Report (enclosed) in which the eight issues are covered in detail. We also went further to give extra information on significant points raised. In particular, some stakeholders indicated that their questions had been covered in our subsequent presentation, on our Strategic Plan and Budget, on 28 May.
SAMDI is sending the Report to the participants, especially those who raised the specific eight points, for follow-up comment, if any. Other forms of consultation with stakeholders will also take place during the MIP implementation.
We hope this provides the degree of stakeholder exchange you envisaged ; so that the follow-up meeting you contemplated would be unnecessary. If not, may we discuss a suitable date in July, since I shall be abroad at end-June? 
We greatly appreciate the close interest of your Committee as we advance. 
Kind regards.
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Dr. FM. Orkin

Director-General

Date: 6 June 2008
